
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 3 September 2020 

Reference: DV/YV/ps 

  

  

NOTIFICATION 

 

The 22nd meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance 

28–30 September 2020 
 

Pursuant to decision 2/CP.17, section III, I am pleased to notify Parties, United Nations 

organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations that the 22nd meeting of the Standing 

Committee on Finance will take place from 28 to 30 September 2020. Owing to travel restrictions due to 

the COVID-19 pandemic, it will be held as a virtual meeting, from 13:00 to 16:00 Central European Time 

each day.  

 

The provisional agenda for the meeting is available at http://unfccc.int/scf. 

 

The meeting will be open to the public and can be followed via live broadcast. The link and 

meeting documents will be shared prior to the meeting at http://unfccc.int/scf. 

 

For further information on the meeting, please contact standingcommittee@unfccc.int. 

 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties, United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 

Parties. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Signed by 

 

 

Daniele Violetti  

Director 

Means of Implementation division 
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